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2020 Proxy Season Update
Presented by Katten, Ernst & Young LLP and Meridian

December 12, 2019

Katten, along with Ernst & Young LLP and Meridian, will present the "2020 Proxy Season Update" 
webinar at 12:00 p.m. (CT) on Thursday, December 12. Corporate Securities partner Lawrence Levin 
and Corporate partner Mark Reyes will participate as panelists. The webinar, appropriate for in-house 
counsel and finance and governance professionals involved in SEC reporting, will include topics such 
as:

 Developments Impacting Form 10-K and Proxy Statement Disclosure

 Corporate Governance Trends

 ISS and Glass Lewis's Updated Proxy Voting Guidelines

 SEC Legal and Accounting Review Hot Buttons

 Critical Audit Matters (CAMs) Disclosure

For more information, contact Emily Cunniff.
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